Open Space Committee Meeting Wareham, MA
14 March 2011

Multi-Service Center, Room 227

Present: Donald Hall, Anne Campbell, Sandy Slavin, Kevin Bartsch, Greg Donahue, Nanette Bergeron

Meeting opened at 6:00 pm

The Open Space Committee sent a Letter of Support to Michael Langford supporting his efforts to continue work on the Wareham Community Pathway.

The meeting minutes for the 14 February 2011 meeting approved, 6-0-0

Greg is continuing his work creating a comprehensive list of public access properties in Wareham. He is starting with a list from the Open Space Plan and is comparing it to the on-line assessor's database. He has completed some site visits and plans to do more.

The Swifts Beach Association is working on a Conservation Restriction Draft for the Town property at Swifts Beach.

Discussed the stewardship on land that the Town holds Conservation Restrictions. We will compile a comprehensive list of these lands to assess the responsibilities of the Town.

Discussed the possible sale of Wicketts Island and the possibility of the current owner building a house there.

The next Open Space Committee meeting is scheduled for 11 April 2011.

Meeting adjourned 6:40 PM, 6-0-0

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Bartsch

approx 4-0.0

